
DATES TO CONSIDER: 

While doing research prior to purchasing your airplane ticket to 
the U.S., it is important to remember that you are expected to 
arrive on Wabash’s campus on 12th of August. This is so you 
may be able to settle in and start your new international 
student orientation with a few hours to adjust. Failure to arrive 
by 12th of August would mean missing part of the New 
International Student Orientation, and students who miss the 
orientation are much less likely to succeed at Wabash. If you 
have any questions or special circumstances please email at 
weira@wabash.edu or mdadnan20@wabash.edu to make sure 
everything is properly communicated. 

 

FINAL DESTINATION: 

You should plan your arrival to the Indianapolis International 
Airport (IND) so that the college may send someone to pick 
you up and bring you to campus. If your final destination is not 
Indianapolis International Airport, the College can not provide 
an airport pickup. In this case, you are responsible for your own 
transportation from the airport to the campus in a timely 
manner before the start of New International Student 
Orientation. Once you’ve booked the tickets please forward 
your full flight itinerary to mdadnan20@wabash.edu so that we 
may arrange for someone to pick you up and bring you back to 
campus. 

 

THANK YOU AND SEE YOU IN AUGUST! 
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